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NEW purpose-built farm building for 2023

	 

 

 

We are thrilled to announce that we have plans for a new purpose-built farm building. Our practice has expanded significantly in all

sectors since we started off in the original building many, many years ago, and our farm department in particular was in need of

more space.

The building will include a surgical suite, laboratory and large meeting room as well as a farm-only reception area and dispensary.

We look forward to welcoming you into our new home!

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://www.oakhill-vets.com/?p=53385
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

